
HIV Screening Results 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you of your recent HIV screening results conducted on [Insert Date of 

Screening]. We understand that receiving such information can be sensitive, and we appreciate 

your commitment to your health. 

Your test results are as follows: 

• Status: [Positive/Negative] 

• Test Conducted: [Type of Test] 

• Follow-Up Recommendations: [Insert Recommendations] 

If your results are positive, it is important to notify any partners you may have had in the last 

[insert timeframe] so they can also get tested and seek any necessary treatment. We understand 

this can be a difficult conversation to have, and we encourage you to seek support if needed. 

For those with negative results, maintaining regular testing and open communication with your 

partners is key to prevention. 

If you have any questions or need support, please do not hesitate to contact us at [Insert Contact 

Information]. We're here to help you. 

Thank you for taking care of your health. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


